
Universal Pre-Kindergarten (UPK) 
at North Babylon Schools!

What is UPK?
Universal Pre-Kindergarten or UPK, is a state-funded 
Pre-Kindergarten Program.  Parents or caregivers 
may choose to enroll their child at no cost.

Who is eligible for UPK?
Any student who is 4 years of age on or before 
December 1, 2021 is eligible for this year's UPK 
Program in North Babylon at Marion G. Vedder.

How many students will be accepted?
Since the UPK Program is grant-funded, there are a 
limited number of seats available however, all 
interested and eligible students will be asked to 
enroll.  If the number of enrollees exceeds the number 
of seats available, then a lottery will be held to fill 
each seat.

What if I have more questions?
Join us on Monday, June 14, 2021 at 6:30 pm for an 
Informational Zoom meeting where you can find out 
more about this new program and if it is right for your 
child.

Join Zoom Meeting: Click Here to Join
Meeting ID: 919 3285 3841 | Passcode: 068183

Hope to see you there!

https://zoom.us/j/91932853841?pwd=UHdlR0t4em5vemdkZm1xczVuRlltZz09

